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This statement submitted on July 27, 2017, affirms that the Customer Notice for the pass through 

and change in miscellaneous service charges was mailed via US mail service to the customers of 

Seminole Waterworks, Inc. on July 16, 2018 

Troy Rendell 
Vice President 
Investor Owned Utilities 




